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SEMPER PARATUS
USCG AUXILIARY, FLOTILLA 17-6 NEWSLETTER 

BRAVO ZULU

NOVEMBER 2016 NEWSLETTER
MEETING:  Our next meeting is November 7, 2016, Lee Wenner Park building.  Social at 1800, meeting at 1900. Recommended uniform is Tropical Blue with authorized awards and decorations.
OFFICERS FOR 2017 Elections for Flotilla FC and VFC were held at the October 3rd meeting.  Our new FC is Donna Miller and new VFC is Bill Strawn.  Congratulations to them.  Looking forward to a great year.

TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES:  The next ABS course will be November 19h at our Flotilla 17-06 building.   The October ABS course graduated 12 students.
The four (4) hour Team Coordination Training (TCT) training class sponsored by Flotilla 17-11 will be held at the Flotilla 17-6 building November 22, 2016 from 1830 to 2230. The class will be facilitated by Bill Giers.  If TCT training is needed, this is a great opportunity to complete the requirement.  
UPCOMING EVENTS:  
December 18, 2016 – Change of Watch will be at the Indian River Colony Club.  A wonderful buffet is included in your admission fee.  Recommended uniform is Tropical Blue with authorized awards and decorations.  More information will be forthcoming.  Please send your $20 a person to Mike Kareta (6416 Klein Lane, Viera, FL 32940) if you plan on attending.
ITEMS OF INTEREST:  
USCG Auxiliary annual membership dues are due now for 2017.  The membership fee is $55.00 and should be made payable to USCG Auxiliary Flotilla 17-06.  If you have any questions, please contact Gwen Dougherty at wdough8888.aol.com.
Please note that it is the Flotillas’ responsibility to notify the FSO-OP at the time any operational orders are requested.  This is to allow the Operations staff to coordinate efforts of operations personnel.  With the ease of using the AOM system, the practice of notifying the FSO-OP has not been followed.  In the future, please contact our FSO-OP, Joe Peake, when operational orders are requested at gatorjoe45@outlook.com.  

The Coast Guard wants to track how much time and effort was expended on Hurricane Matthew by Auxiliarists.  Please annotate any reports (7030’s, etc) with “HURRMATT” in the remarks block.  In addition, a separate 7029 with “HURRMATT” in the remarks block should be submitted with any time not recorded on a 7030 but served in response to the Hurricane.  This would include time spent on the accountability muster after passage of the storm, travel time and preparation for the ATON patrol that occurred after the storm. 
The commanding officer of the Marine Safety Detachment, LCDR West, was seriously injured during Hurricane Matthew.   Please remember him in your prayers. 
[image: image1.png]